
 

 

To: CHFA Participating Lendersi                                                                Bulletin #56 
 November 6, 2013 
From:  CHFA Single Family Underwriting 
              
 
Subject: CHANGES TO CHFA’S TEACHERS MORTGAGE ASSISTANCE PROGRAM 
 

 

The Connecticut Housing Finance Authority (CHFA) was notified by the Connecticut State 
Department of Education of changes to shortage areas and Priority and Transitional School 
Districts for the Teachers Mortgage Assistance Program.    

 

Mathematics and Science (Biology, Chemistry, Earth Science, General Science and Physics), 
have been added as designated shortage areas based on the federally identified high-needs 
fields in schools that serve low-income students.   

 

The Priority and School Districts also changed.  Bloomfield was deleted and East Haven, 
Vernon and West Hartford have been added. 

 
The CHFA website has been updated to reflect these changes which take effect 
immediately.  A revised Statement of Eligibility has also been posted.  Brochures are now 
available.   

 
All questions regarding this notice should be directed to Valencia Taft-Jackson (860-571-4224 or 
via e-mail at valencia.taft-jackson@chfa.org), or Norbert J. Deslauriers (860-571-4374 or via e-mail 
at norbert.deslauriers@chfa.org). 

 

 

_____________________________ 
i This e-mail was not sent to Correspondent Lenders. Please notify any Correspondent Lender affiliated 
directly with your organization that originates CHFA Loans. 
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